
Sunday, January 13 – Sunday School 

9:15 am CE Committee 

10 AM:  WORSHIP – LAY PASTOR MARY SHIDELER  

Lector: Shirley Johnson 

Nursery: Lisa Tabbert 

Greeters: Norma Eppinga, Carol Rasmussen 

Ushers: Cindy Fox, Gina Pittack, Gail Beckman, Teresa 

Solberg 

Sound/Video: Deb Kee   

Lock-Up: Jerry & Sue Pulkrabek 

Trustee: Don Axtell 
 

Monday, January 14 

9:00am-6:00pm: Exercise Class 

1:30 pm PNW Book Group 

Tuesday, January 15  

9:30 am Bible Study 

6:30 pm Trustee meeting by fireplace 

Wednesday, January 16 

 9:00 am Cut & Sew Project Group 

3:00 pm Middle School Youth Group 

3:30 pm Tintinnabulators 

4:15 pm Holy Tollers 

5:00 pm Praise Band 

5:45 pm  Jubilee Ringers 

6:30 pm  Chancel Choir 

Thursday, January 17 

9:am-6:30pm: Exercise Class  

6:30 p.m. Session meeting in parlor 

Friday, January 18 

6:00-8:00 pm Game Night! 

Sunday, January 20  

10AM: WORSHIP  - PASTOR KIMBREL JOHNSON  

Lector: JoAnn Bakken 

Nursery: Janet Anderson 

Greeters: Todd & Kristi Vogelgesang 

Ushers: The Birkey Family 

Sound/Video: David Marshall 

Lock-Up: Dick & Janice Burch 

Trustee: Doug Pennertz  

 

Ministers ~ All Members 

Pastor ~ The Rev. Kimbrel Johnson 

Pastors Emeriti ~ The Rev. Dick Massaro & The Rev. Peter Nord 

Commissioned Lay Pastor ~ Mary Shideler 

Office Coordinator ~ Vacant 

Music Staff ~ Darcy Reich, Janice Burch & Mary Jo Jess 

Director of Christian Education ~ Vangie Mattfield 

Director of Youth ~ Betsy Whirley 

Financial Secretary ~ Kelly Peterson 

Church Treasurer ~ Brian Peterson 

You can contact us: office@communitypresbyterianchurch.com 

www.communitypresbyterianchurch.com 

703 N. Pokegama Ave ~ Grand Rapids, MN 55744 ~ (218) 326-8515 

Special Announcements 

Please call the church office with prayer requests (326-8515). 

Please notify the church office of important events in your life.  

Collections for GRACE House; Boys & Girls Clubs of Grand 

Rapids and Greenway; and Second Harvest North Central 

Food Bank are gathered in front of the elevator in the main 

gathering space. 

Let us continually pray for those who serve their countries:  

PFC Brian Crosby, Marine Corps Base Camp Lejuene, 

Jacksonville, NC; Dylan Smith, Las Vegas, NV, Staff Sergeant 

Dylan Graupmann at Ramstein Air Base, Landstuhl, Germany; 

2nd Lieutenant Grant Graupmann at Holloman Air Force Base, 

NM; Col. Joe Scrocca, Weisbaden, Germany; Sgt. Keith Webb 

in Mankato, MN; AM3 Terre Webb, USS Dewey, FPO AP. 

Coffee and Treats are served after worship in the Fellowship 

Hall. Remember to sign-up for a Sunday to host! 

WELCOME TO 

Community Presbyterian Church 

Where we live in the Joy of the Spirit and all 

members are Ministers! 



Peace & Social Justice 

The Peace and Social Justice Committee is looking for new members!  

We meet on the second Thursday of each month at 4:30 in the parlor.  If 

you are interested, please call Biz Peterson at 326-4645 or come to our 

meeting on Thursday January 10th at 4:30. 

Worship Task Force 

The Worship Task Force is also looking for new people to join their 

group!  This group meets the second Tuesday of each 

month at 6:30 p.m. They oversee many aspects of 

worship services including choirs, lectors, and 

banners.  They also coordinate building decorations 

throughout the church year.  Contact the church 

office or Darcy Reich if you would like to participate 

in the activities of this group.  

Re-Stock the Shelves! 

 Now that the holidays are over, let’s not forget those 

who are struggling to put food on their tables.  It’s time 

to re-stock the shelves!  Please help us do this by 

bringing items such as box dinners, vegetables, peanut 

butter, cereal, flour, sugar, flour and baking/cake mixes 

and placing them in the grocery cart in the lower gathering area.  

Thank you for all you donate! 

 
Interested in Giving Using Your Mobile Phone? 

You can now give to the church using your phone and 

scanning the QR Code printed here!  You will be 

brought to a secure website.  If you have never given 

electronically before you will be asked to set up a user 

name and password.  Give it a try ! 

Game Night! 
If you are between the ages of 15 and 99, please come and join us for 

Game Night, Friday January 18 at 6:00 p.m. 

in the parlor.  We will have lots of games to 

choose from or you can bring a game of your 

own to share with the group!  Please join us! 

 

College/Military Care Packages – Donations Needed! 
The Middle School Youth will be packing Care Boxes to send 

to our college students and military personnel on 

February 6th.  We are in need of items to fill the 

boxes.  Ideas are: microwave popcorn, granola bars, 

candy, quarters for laundry, pens, trail mix, lip 

balm etc.  Please bring donations to the church 

office no later than February 3rd!  

 

 

 


